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Editorial 
This issue is devoted to a potpourri of articles contributed by a various 
people from different educational institutions. 

W. Creighton Marlowe, professor of Old Testament at the 
Evangelische Theologische Faculteit in Leuven, Belgium, provides an 
article in which he maintains that meditation in the Psalms is objectively 
based on written, divine revelation; and, therefore, comes closer to what 
we would call Bible study and reflection. 

Nathan Finn, instructor of Church History at SEBTS, furnishes an 
essay in which he argues that Robert Hall, Sr. played a crucial role in 
promoting evangelical sentiments within the Northamptonshire Baptist 
Association in the late eighteenth century. 

Doug Kutilek, adjunct professor at MBTS' Wichita, Kansas extension 
site contributes an article in which he does an inductive study of the use 
of monogenes in the New Testament. He argues that the term is one that 
completely excludes any notion of "begetting" or "begotten" with regard 
to Jesus and instead conveys the meaning of "unique" and "dear" when 
referring to the Son of God. 

Chris Carr, a doctoral student at MBTS who serves as a strategy 
coordinator in Ufa, Russia with the International Mission Board, 
provides interviews with and significant insights from three leaders in 
global missions: Kevin Greeson, David Garrison, and Eckhard Schnabel. 

Finally, Radu Gheorghita, associate professor of New Testament at 
MBTS, contributes a sermon titled, "An Epistle to Remember," in which 
he imagines what it might be like to have been Tertius, Paul's secretary 
in the letter to the Romans. 

What a privilege to continue serving you as editor of this journal for 
one more issue. If you would like to have a faculty member of 
Midwestern Seminary speak in your church, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. God bless! 

Terry L. Wilder, Editor 




